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03 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Music Tuition for  Academic Year 2020-21 
 
We are now booking music lessons with the Local Authority Music Service for the 
academic year 2020-21.  If your child is currently learning to play an instrument and 
would like to continue, or would like to take up an instrument in September, please 
follow this link to book their lessons. 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xK8IMvjIb0S53YjLkVZlorifFxPlQS9HrjLa1zuL1oZUNlRZSFl

MMjdBT1hIOTM4TFozQjVXVTZEWi4u  Similarly, if your child has music lessons at present but 
will not be continuing with them next year, could you please complete the online form 
indicating this.   
 
The cost of each group lesson will be £5.50 or £11 for an individual lesson. Please note 
that the recommended minimum age for beginning each instrument is as follows: 

Recorder     - Year 1+ 
 Keyboard/ Piano/ Strings/ Drums  - Year 2+ 
 Guitar / Flute/ Clarinet                - Year 3+ 

 Brass                    - Year 3+ (depending on size of mouth and 
number of missing teeth!) Saxophone      -Year 5+ 
Voice       - Year 3+ 
      

If you would like details regarding the Hire Scheme available from the Music Service, 
should you wish to hire rather than buy an instrument while you decide if this is the right 
instrument, a link is provided within the online form. 
 
Please complete the online form by Friday 19 June 2020 in order for school to arrange 
lessons. We do not have a start date for lessons yet, and we are not collecting any 
payments. When we receive the timetable of lessons we will inform you of when these 
lessons will take place and the cost for the half term (please note, it may be the Autumn 
Term before we receive this information). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs M Finch 
Music Co-ordinator 
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